
 
 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
  
The Careers and Enterprise Team will be holding a Careers Fair on Tuesday 7th March 2023.    This is 
a great opportunity for you and your child to speak to a variety of Colleges, employers, and training 
providers, about the opportunities that are available to your child, which will support them with 
their choices in the future. 
  
Students in Year 9, 10 and 11 will be provided with an opportunity to visit the careers fair in the 
afternoon.  However, we would also like to invite parents and carers to attend the event between 
4.00pm – 5.30pm, at a time convenient to you, with your child. 
  
If you would like to take attend between 4pm and 5:30pm, with your child, could you please confirm 
your attendance by completing the following booking form https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/careers-
fair-tickets-568138205667 
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